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Statement on probe calibration in report GTX/FG 02:005

The probe used in Sony Ericsson SAR report GTX/FG 02:005 was not calibrated
for 1900 due to lack of calibration resources. This was caused by the new
European rules being implemented making all SAR systems recalibrating. Based
on our experience the maximum differences between 1800 and 1900 calibration
is maximum 3%. Due to this we used the 1800 calibration for the 1900
measurements.

Since the issue of the report calibration for 1900 has been performed.
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